PLANNING BOARD MINUTES
Tuesday January 27th, 2015 Porter Township Building 7:30 P.M
Attendance, Ralph Funk, Paul Courter, Mike Champion, William Ake, Mark Saville, Secretary Carol Colucci, Zoning Officer Rich Brungard, Supervisor Walizer and  members of the public.
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ralph Funk at 7:PM following the Re-organization meeting .  
The Minutes of last meeting December 30th were reviewed and on a 1st motion by Mark Saville and a 2nd by Mike Champion motion passed to approve the December minutes as presented.  

Old Business:
1. Subdivision for Amos Fisher 174 Scenic Drive Mill Hall for review. Robert Ohl Surveyor 
(Evaluation letter from Twp Engineer Franson) 
1. Proposed Motor Cycle Track (tabled decision) Clinton County Recommendation letter 


New Business:
Announce new changes if any from the re-organization meeting /Time, permit fees etc.


Zoning Officer Report
 Rich Brungard Zoning Officer,  Permits for January $30.00 (subject to change until the end of the month) 

Re-newed permit Glossener Concrete 
Re-newed demolition permit Courters
Johnson’s inquiring about any ordinance on raising honey bees.


Next Planning Board meeting February 24th  ___  PM. 2015


Adjourn:  

